
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Circular No.04/2016-17                                                                                     Date  : 06 Apr, 2016 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Situation-1 
 
Several concerns have been raised by the parents regarding the non-receipt of SMS from the school to the parents.  
Please be informed, if the parent has provided 02 mobile numbers to the school data base (i.e. mother and father), the 
school software will pick up only the first number for forwarding the message. 
 
Situation-2 
 
If the mobile number has been discontinued by the parent, the text message will bounce back. 
 
REQUEST 
 
In view of the above, parents are requested to approach the Class Teacher through School Almanac only and inform the 
valid mobile number which will be available in the school database for forwarding the desired text messages. 
 
Parents may also write an e-mail (bbpsnd8@gmail.com) addressed to Mr Yograj Malik (Data Entry Operator) for 
registering the valid mobile number in school database. 
 
 
           Asha Prabhakar 
            (Principal) 
 
 
 
            
Copy to  :     VPL, HM (Sr), HM (Pr), Mont I./C, A.O (via e-mail) 
         Mr Yograj Malik (Website) 
  Ms A Razdan (File)  
       
 
 


